
Kirin Class 2019 

 

 

Dear Nakayoshi Families, 

 

Welcome! My name is Satomi Fujikawa, and I am looking forward to 

teaching the Kirin class again this summer! It will be an exciting two 

weeks learning about many aspects of Japanese and 

Japanese-American culture, including relocation and internment 

camps during WWII, showing respect to ancestors, Obon, and  

much more. 

 

Please read through the following information before the first day of class. It will give 

you a chance to collect all of the items your child will need for the program. 

 

❖ Picture of your Japanese family ​Mon​ (Crest) if available 

 

❖ An old shirt to wear when painting 

 

❖ Supplies – Please have your child bring the following supplies in a pencil box or 

bag.  They will stay in the class for the whole session. 

➢ pencils and eraser 

➢ handheld pencil sharpener 

➢ scissors 

➢ ruler 

➢ bottle of white glue (medium size) 

➢ glue stick 

➢ black permanent marker 

➢ markers or colored pencils 

 

❖ Shoebox with lid (if available) 

 

 

Thank you for your help collecting the items and for all the hours of volunteering.  I 

know we’ll have a fun and memorable summer together!  Feel free to contact me 

with any questions or concerns via email at smfujikawa@gmail.com! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Fujikawa Sensei 


